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As evidenced by Federal Government & other agency filing lawsuit on Oregon's dirty 

voter roles, it is obvious to me that we need this Bill. SB 210 to reform the election 

process.  I support in person, same day voting with ID.  There should be no use of 

voting machines counting ballots, there needs to be a hand count & no ballots after 8 

p.m. on voting day should be counted.  Let's not fool ourselves by defending the 

process in Oregon that is Unconstitutional :  by using Motor Voter among other 

avenues to sign people up to vote, allowing dead people to still be on voter roles, as 

well as people that have moved out of state.   

I am asking you to support SB 210! 


